
 

Virtual Visiting Gardens

Lisa Bertles’ Garden in Palm Beach

We have been receiving so many incredible photos that we decided 
to share with you this special July issue of “Virtual Visiting 

Gardens”.  We hope you enjoy this edition as much as we do!   

Wishing you a happy and healthy summer! 

Sincerely yours, 
Christine & Carrie



Joanie Van der Grift’s Garden in Palm Beach

Wendy Bingham’s Garden in Westhamptom, NY 



Alison Sieving’s Garden in Palm Beach



Christine Aylward’s Orchids

A purchase about 10 years ago at the Orchid Society 
of  the Palm Beaches (OSPB), this cattleya has grown 

happily and has been divided a few times. 

A purchase of  a seedling at the OSPBs quite a few 
years ago, this cattleya has grown happily  

ever since I attached it to a tree.

Brassidium, a gift from a friend about 10 years. It 
has been divided a few times.

About 8 years ago, Ann Vanneck gave the hort 
committee a demonstration on attaching orchids 

on barks. Every attendee received an orchid. 
This cattleya blooms annually, with the color 

more intense each year.



Polly Reed’s Blooms 



 

Ali Reynolds’ Vegetable Garden & Orchids 

Ali wrote: “I had the most spectacular orchids blooming in my garden. I would also like to give credit to 
Vicky Reynolds (her mother-in-law ) for the orchids as she comes to my house and works on the orchids 

every week”



Thuya Garden in Northeast Harbor, Maine 
Hearty thanks to Joanie Van der Grift 

who provided these photographs



 

Here is the video to finish our special July edition. 

“Parrot-izing in Palm Beach 
In Carrie Murray’s Garden” 

Please clink HERE to see the video.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VQ8YdgDTZSL2k10Wej_2AhmHYo0ou4Wr/view?usp=drivesdk
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VQ8YdgDTZSL2k10Wej_2AhmHYo0ou4Wr/view?usp=drivesdk

